Johnson, Sabrina O

From: Tafuni, Steven

Sent: Monday, December 2, 2019 1:27 PM

To: SWD_Waste

Subject: FW: DEP MAIL: Enterprise Class Ill Landfill (87895) Warning Letter and Inspection Report

Steven Tafuni

FDEP-SWD, Government Operations Consultant,
Compliance Assurance Program

13051 N. Telecom Pkwy

Temple Terrace, FL 33637-0926

tel: 813-470-5792

E-mail: Steven.Tafuni@floridadep.gov

From: John Arnold <john.phillip.arnold@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, December 2, 2019 1:21 PM

To: Tafuni, Steven <Steven.Tafuni@FloridaDEP.gov>

Cc: John Locklear <john@Ilocklearconsulting.com>; ljbaker23@outlook.com <lisa@locklearconsulting.com>
Subject: Fwd: DEP MAIL: Enterprise Class Il Landfill (87895) Warning Letter and Inspection Report

Steve,

| was out of the office last week and just got to this letter. | need to discuss this with the engineering consultants at
Locklear and Associates and would ask for some additional time to respond so that | can better understand the items. If
acceptable, I'd ask for 14 days from receipt of the letter, which | think is December 11th.

Thanks
John

—————————— Forwarded message ---------

From: SWD_Clerical <SWD _Clerical@dep.state.fl.us>

Date: Wed, Nov 27, 2019 at 9:49 AM

Subject: DEP MAIL: Enterprise Class Ill Landfill (87895) Warning Letter and Inspection Report

To: John.phillip.arnold@gmail.com <John.phillip.arnold@gmail.com>

Cc: Ammon, Pamela <Pamela.Ammon@dep.state.fl.us>, SWD_Clerical <SWD Clerical@dep.state.fl.us>, Black, Alexis
<Alexis.Black@floridadep.gov>, Tafuni, Steven <Steven.Tafuni@floridadep.gov>, Newsome, Kaitlyn
<Kaitlyn.Newsome@floridadep.gov>, Lynch, Michael <Michael.Lynch@dep.state.fl.us>, Morgan, Steve
<Steve.Morgan@floridadep.gov>, Chamberlain, Justin <Justin.Chamberlain@floridadep.gov>, Boatwright, Kelley M.
<Kelley.M.Boatwright@dep.state.fl.us>

Greetings,



The Department of Environmental Protection is using electronic correspondence rather than paper mail to deliver
documents faster while reducing costs and waste. Please click on the link below to access the above referenced document
in OCULUS, the Department of Environmental Protection’s electronic document management system.

https://depedms.dep.state.fl.us:443/Oculus/servlet/shell?command=getEntity&[guid=8.305924.1] & [profile=Enforce
ment_Legal]

To access the documents in OCULUS:

1. Click on the link to open OCULUS at the Login screen.
2. Click on PUBLIC OCULUS login to view the search results screen.
3. Click the arrow button next to view in the Operations drop-down menu to open and view the document in its

native format. Most OCULUS documents are in .pdf format. Acrobat Reader is required to read the document.
The free reader can be downloaded from http://www.adobe.com/products/reader.html.

If you are interested in reviewing documents from the Department’s Information Portal, you can access the portal at
http://prodenv.dep.state.fl.us/DepNexus/public/searchPortal.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

FL. Department of Environmental Protection

Southwest District Office

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Electronic communications regarding state business are
public records available upon request. Your e-mail communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure.




John Arnold, P.E.
Ph. (813) 477-1719



